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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Team Realty Inc. Brokerage

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing

Brant CPR Plus
People and Pet
First Aid/CPR
Heart and Stroke
Walks 'N' Wags
519-732-8938

www.BrantCPR.com

Real Estate Sales Representative

Cell 519-209-1531  Office 519-756-8811

fazari@sutton.com

www.leonardfazari.com

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative. 
Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses

If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com



 THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

230 - 1   WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   
 

Liturgical Calendar 
 
Tuesday, January 23 
St. Marianne Cope 
7:00 p.m.  Mass 
Nick Sprencz requested by Pearl Szabo & Violet 
Osztrovics 
Wednesday, January 24 
St. Francis de Sales 
8:30 a.m.    Mass 
Amanda Kisielewski requested by Doug & Carol 
Smith 
Thursday, January 25 
The Conversion of St. Paul, Apostle 
8:30 a.m.  Mass 
Holy Souls in Purgatory requested by Michelle Ritter 
Friday, January 26 
St. Timothy and St. Titus 
8:30 a.m.  Mass 
Mother of Josephine Ozog requested by Josephine 
Ozog 
Saturday, January 27 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m. Mass 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
Sunday, January 28 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:30 a.m. Mass 
Giovanna and Mike Longo requested by Maria Petrella 
 
Sanctuary candle for a special intention requested 

by Violet Osztrovics  
 

   We Are Stewards     
 
 
On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
December, 2017……………………..   $    610.00  
Weekend contributions ……………..   $  1,815.00 

 
THE POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR 

JANUARY  
For the month of January, the Holy Father asks that we 
not forget Christians, and other religious minorities in 
Asian countries, who struggle to live their faith in 
freedom. Let us pray for religious liberty in Asia.  

 
 

We now have Wi Fi in the Parish Hall 
Username is Parish Hall and the password is 

5194495131 
 

Please remember your parish in your will! 
 

   Faith Formation News    
 
New Children’s bulletin: Beginning January 21 we 
will provide a special weekly bulletin for children: 
Explaining God’s Word. It is age appropriate for 7-10 
years. We hope you and your children will make use of 
the creative activities and suggestions for the family 
each week.  The Children’s Bulletin can be picked up 
at the back of the church. 
 
First Communion:  We welcome at the 9:30 a.m. 
Mass the children (and their parents) who are 
preparing for First Holy Communion.  We pray for 
God’s continued blessings upon them as they continue 
their preparation. 
 
Sunday Offering Envelopes: Envelopes for 2018 are 
available for pick-up at the back of the Church. If you 
wish to begin using direct deposit or envelopes, please 
contact the parish office. 
 
 

   In the Diocese of Hamilton      
 

DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2018?  If you are, 
you are invited to join couples from across the Diocese 
for a Wedding Anniversary Mass on Sunday, June 10, 
2018 at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King at 
1:30 pm. Refer to the poster in the church or go to 
www.hamiltondiocese.com. 

 
WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 2018 - THE        

GOSPEL OF THE FAMILY: JOY FOR THE WORLD 
Pope Francis to attend World Meeting of Families 

The Diocese of Hamilton is planning a trip to the 
World Meeting of Families in Dublin, Ireland, which 
takes place August 21st – 26th, 2018. This is a family 

 JANUARY 21, 2018 
     
event with workshop streams for those 18 and older, 6 
– 17 years and day care for those 5 and younger. The 
Diocese of Hamilton has booked a block of rooms for 
anyone interested in attending, but registration for the 
conference portion and travel are to be booked by each 
individual participant. Conference Registration can be 
found at http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/. For 
more information or to book accommodation at our 
hotel, the Maldon Hotel Tallaght, go to 
https://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/wmof-2018 or call 905-528-7988 ext. 2250 
(Teresa Hartnett). Accommodation must be booked by 
mid-January, so contact us soon if you are interested. 
 

THE GOOD LIE 
St. Pius X Brantford is having a free screening of “The 
Good Lie” on Sunday, February 4th at 2:00 p.m. 
“The Good Lie” is a 2014 film that follows a group of 
young Sudanese refugees, orphaned and driven from 
their homeland by civil war, who finally are admitted 
to the U.S. as refugees. The film is rated PG 13 so is 
best suited for adults and children grade 7 and above. 
 
 

SAINT ANTHONY DANIEL 
  
 

 
 
Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, January 28 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 a.m.   Mass 
Sergio Silva and Manuel Costa requested by the Silva 
Family 
 
Canadian Food for Children: A hamper is at the 
back of the Church.  We are asked to collect sugar, 
salt, rice soap, candy (chocolate, chips, etc.) shoes 
sweaters, hats, gloves, mitts, blankets, sleeping bags  
(it can be very cold in Africa) as well as candles and 
school supplies. 
 
Weekend Contributions  …..    $   465.00 
Canadian Food for Children                $     30.00 
 

 

 
 

Christian Prayer for Unity 
“May they be one...” 

John 17 
 

Dear Parishioners: 
 

Christians are reminded of Jesus’ prayer for his 
disciples that “they may be one so that the world may 
believe” (see John 17.21). Hearts are touched and 
Christians come together to pray for their unity. 
Congregations and parishes all over the world 
exchange preachers or arrange special ecumenical 
celebrations and prayer services throughout the year. 
 
The event that touches off this special experience is the 
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. Traditionally the 
week of prayer is celebrated between 18-25 January, 
between the feasts of St Peter and St Paul. The theme 
for the week of prayer in 2018, "Your right hand, O 
Lord, glorious in power" is inspired by Exodus 15:6. 
 
Here in our own area we see how vibrant ecumenism is 
among the different churches. We celebrated our 
ecumenical Advent service a month ago and in the 
coming weeks and months we will celebrate our 
annual Day of Prayer (March 2), Decoration Sunday 
Service in August and the Remembrance Day Service 
in November. Moreover, we see how the different 
members of the respective communities will support 
each other’s events and projects, such as our annual 
Chicken BBQ, the United Church’s annual Bazaar or 
the local food bank run by the Baptist Church. 
Whether through prayer and song, service and social 
engagements, we see the handiwork of the Spirit 
bringing us ever so closer to the vision of unity and 
love envisioned by Christ. 
 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella 
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